
Congratulations Graduates 
 

                    

 

 

Lewis Lions class of 2018, it is our privilege to honor you as the 

High School graduating class of 2025. 

You are cordially invited to walk the halls of Lewis Elementary 

one last time 

Friday, May 16 @ 8:15 am 

Please wear your cap and gown 

Meet in the lunchroom then walk will begin at 8:30 am Sharp! 

Please fill out the following Forms to help us plan:  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-x3OL5-

ROEmquMR_D8kYLatvKLmxvCpOtxY6hkrwEC1URUxOOEpDS1FTMzczWk1XU085RTJKQ0o

3Qi4u 

   Parking is limited. Please carpool if possible.  

*Parents are welcome to attend and take pictures; however, they may not visit classrooms.  Thanks for understanding! 
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